Report: The Orange County Animal Shelter - Are Improvements Needed?

Released: June 1, 2004

Recommendation #11

The Board of Supervisors appoint persons to fill the two vacancies on the Animal Control Advisory Board

Original Response

The recommendation has not yet been implemented, but will be implemented in the future.

Current Status

The Board of Supervisors adopted a resolution renaming the Animal Control Advisory Board to the Animal Care Community Outreach Committee, reducing the membership from 7 to 5 and approving revised bylaws at the Board meeting on February 15, 2005. All Board offices are actively seeking applicants to fill vacant positions.